
Hello RES Family Members!   The day is finally here for you to pick up your 

child/children’s items at school.  Upon arriving to the school you will need to look at 

which door to go to.  We have divided up the items as such: 
 

Four entry points in front of the school: 

 

Door #1 – Two doors to the right of the main door (closest to the parking lot) 

Last names beginning with A to G 

 

Door #2 – One door to the right of the main door. 

Last names beginning with H to M 

 

Door #3 – Main door 

Last names beginning with N to S 

 

Door #4 – One door to the left of the main door (closest to the bus loading zone) 

Last names beginning with T to Z 

 

All doors will be clearly marked with signs stating the letters.   

 
Outside, it will be clearly marked as to which door the parents will need to go to as well as 

clear markings to continue safe distancing while waiting in line.  

 

If it rains we will have more than one person come in but come prepared to wait outside 

due to the limited space inside.  

 

Schedule  

Thursday, May 7,  2020     

9:00 – 10:00  Kindergarten   

 

10:30 – 11:30  Grade 1           # Families with more than one child   

                                                                will pick up all children’s items at  

1:00 – 2:00  Grade 2            the youngest child’s time slot. 

 

Friday, May 8, 2020 

9:00 – 10:00  Grade 3 

       ONLY ONE ADULT TO COME TO THE  

10:30 – 11:30  Grade 4   THE DOOR.  PLEASE, NO CHILDREN. 

       HUGS ARE HARD TO RESIST. 

1:00 – 2:00  Grade 5 

 

Please follow the schedule and remember to adhere to social distancing.  See you next 

week! 


